
MASSDOT –Continuing Road Work on ROUTE 3 
 

      
 

MassDOT has advised there is anticipated work and ramp closures for the  
week of August 26th (Sun.) –August 30th (Thurs.) on the stretch of Route 3 SOUTHBOUND.    
There will also be tree trimming NORTHBOUND between exits 10-11. 
 

The anticipated work is as follows:  
 

Sunday Aug 26th Night- Paving High speed lane southbound.  No southbound ramp closures 

anticipated.  
 

Monday Aug 27th Night- Paving low speed lane southbound.  No southbound ramp closures.  

Tree trimming NORTHBOUND breakdown lane between Exits 10-11. 
 

Tuesday Aug 28th Night- Paving low speed lane Southbound no southbound ramp closures.  

Tree trimming northbound breakdown lane between Exits 10-11. 
 

Wednesday Aug 29th Night- Paving low speed lane Southbound possible exit 11 ramp closures.  

Tree trimming northbound breakdown lane between Exits 10-11. 
 

Thursday Aug 30th Night- No work south bound. Tree trimming northbound breakdown lane between 

Exits 10-11.  
 
Labor Day Holiday. Work will not return until Tuesday September 4th 

 
 
 

Note:  Anticipated roadwork by MassDOT is weather dependent and subject to change. 
 


